
 

 
  

“The Feather”, our AbEd memo, keeps you up-to-date on 
events and news related to our department. Submissions are 
accepted (kerins_l@surreyschools.ca) up to noon on the 
previous Friday.   

   
  
Superintendent’s video message – Week 9 
Here is the message:  https://vimeo.com/422468234  
 
 
Equity Lab Update 
Aboriginal Child and Youth Care Workers, please reserve this time – June 10, 2020 – 10 am – 
12 noon, to participate in an Equity Lab focus group. 
 
Indigenous Graduation Advocates, please reserve this time – June 24, 2020  - 10 am – 12 noon 
to participate in an Equity Lab focus group. 
 
Equity Lab will be facilitated by Jeska Slater and Sarah Beer of Skookum Lab. 
 
 
Reconciliation Conversations – online June 2 - 22 
https://experiencescanada.ca/reconciliation-conversations/ 
“Experiences Canada” has collaborated with Indigenous leaders, artists, lawyers, journalists, 
and land and water defenders to bring you five live online events. Join their Facebook Group to 
be notified of updates or sign up to receive email notifications. (Follow link for more info) 

• Tuesday June 2 – 10am PST - Language and Culture 
• Monday June 8, 10am PST - Health and Wellbeing 
• Monday June 15 - 10am PST - Environment and Relationship to the Land 
• Monday June 22 - 10am PST - Education and Economic Opportunity 
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FRAFCA – New Telephone Number – Effective Immediately 
FRAFCA has changed their phone number effective immediately to 604-923-1166. 
 
 

Save the Date – Aboriginal Virtual Honouring Ceremony 
June 16th @ 3:00 pm 
 
 

Save the Date – Coast Salish Artists Video Launch 
June 22nd @ 9:00 am 
 
 
Food Skills for Families Youth Curriculum Survey  
Food Skills for Families in partnership with the Ministry of Health is currently developing a 
curriculum targeted at youth between ages of 13 to 18 and are looking for contribution on 
curriculum content and feedback.   
  
Working from the foundational curriculum Food Sense, this new curriculum will introduce 
delicious recipes aimed at youth, opportunities to build friendship and let kids gather in the 
kitchen in a fun and easy environment. 
  
Please click the link provided below to submit suggestions and give your 
creative recommendations.  The survey will remain open until June 15th, 2020. 
  
Food Skills for Families Youth Curriculum Survey 
 
=================================  
  

Gordon Powell 
Twitter: @gordonpowell   hashtag: #sd36AbEd 

Blog: http://sharedteachings.blogspot.ca/ 

AbEd Weebly: 
http://aboriginalresourcesforteachers.weebly.com/ 
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